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Your Event Invitation
It is with great pleasure that I invite you to
this year's Your Manchester Insights London
Lecture. This special event will take the form
of a panel discussion including two of our
globally recognised academics from the
Faculty of Engineering and Physical Sciences
and an alumnus who is an expert in the
energy field. 

The Faculty of Engineering and Physical
Sciences is one of the largest in the UK with
a staff of leading UK researchers in areas of
energy, climate change, sustainable
development and more. With a long history
of distinguished achievement, including the
most recent Nobel Prize for Physics, and a
strong reputation for teaching and learning,
the Faculty has the ambition of becoming
one of the leading faculties of Engineering
and Physical Sciences in the world.



Your Event Details
Thursday, 20 October 2011, Royal Over-Seas League, London, 7pm 

Starting the discussion with some of the key challenges in the global
energy crisis, our panel of experts will cover nuclear power, renewable
energy, fossil fuels and how we can tackle the major challenges for the
21st Century.

We are delighted that Professor Colin Bailey, Vice-President and Dean of
the Faculty of Engineering and Physical Sciences will chair the panel which
will consist of Professor Andrew Sherry, Director of the Dalton Nuclear
Institute; Professor Ian Cotton, Academic Co-ordinator of Manchester
Energy; and alumnus Dr Graeme Sweeney, Executive VP CO2 at Shell (BSc
Physics 1973, PhD Mathematics 1977). 

The panel will be held at the Royal Over-Seas League, Over-Seas
House, Park Place, St James’s Street, London, SW1A 1LR, at 7pm,
with tea and coffee available from 6.30pm. 

There will be a £5 non-refundable booking fee for this event. For
further information or to book please contact
kathleen.bradbury@manchester.ac.uk

Friends and partners are welcome to attend the lecture. 

We look forward to seeing you there!

(Please note, this event has been rescheduled from early June.)




